
What we were learning before half term What we are learning next week Notices

Maths: we have been looking at fact families 
for multiplication and division. We have been 
using our reasoning skills to explain our 
answers. 

Literacy: we read our new book, a planet full 
of plastic, and have started with vocabulary 
work, collaborating on word rounds and using 
dictionaries to find definitions

Science: We made food chains, looking at 
how the start of a food chain is a plant who 
get their energy from the sun.

Geography: We went to the Arctic to discover 
how many countries are actually partly inside 
the Arctic circle. We located it on a globe and 
a map. We looked at the cities and villages 
within the Arctic circle and their features. 

Maths: we will be looking at position and 
direct this week.

Literacy: We will start writing our information 
leaflets based on our book. 

Science: We will be looking at an Arctic 
habitat and the plants and animals that live 
there. 

Geography:  We will be studying the physical 
features of the Arctic. 

Reminders

The whole school will be trying to complete a 
daily mile this week at lunchtime to raise money 
and awareness for Sport Relief. 

*PE*
Please make sure your child’s PE kit is always in 
school.
PE is taught twice a week; either Monday & 
Tuesday or Tuesday & Wednesday. 

Please make sure reading records stay in bags so 
the children have their log in details to hand for 
purple mash/times too/accelerated reader etc
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